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Michelle Walsh-Doucette 
Commission Clerk 
Email:  mwalshdoucette@irac.pe.ca  
 

May 17, 2024 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Kenneth L. Godfrey 
klgodfrey@campbelllea.com  
Campbell Lea 
65 Water Street 
Charlottetown, PE 
Lawyer for the Appellant  
1349856 Canada Inc. 
 
Melanie McKenna 
mmckenna@coxandpalmer.com 
Cox & Palmer 
97 Queen Street, Suite 600 
Charlottetown, PE 
Lawyer for the 
 Respondent (City of Charlottetown) 
 
Dear Mr. Godfrey and Ms. McKenna:  
 
Re: LA24009 13498956 Canada Inc. v. City of Charlottetown 
 
This letter will confirm that upon request of Counsel for the Appellants, the Commission has 
agreed to hold this appeal in abeyance. 
 
The Appellants are to provide the Commission with a status update as to the progress of 
the judicial review application by November 1, 2024. At that time, the Commission will 
consider whether a further abeyance is warranted. 
 
Trusting this is satisfactory.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Michelle Walsh-Doucette 
Commission Clerk 
Email:  mwalshdoucette@irac.pe.ca 
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